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Mail in ballots have been a huge step forward for me.  I can prepare my ballot at 

home, thoughtfully working through election materials at me leisure.  I am able to 

submit my ballot over a broad span of time, thus not worrying about personal health, 

inclement weather, and family considerations which used to be a concern with in 

person, one day polling.  Privacy and security have proven to hold up with this 

system, and I would be hugely disappointed to see a change in what Oregon has 

chosen for its voting system.  Going back to in person voting is, in my mind, offering a 

solution where there is no problem.  Do not take away our mail-in balloting. 


